
Gender and cash sub-workstream presentation  
Grand Bargain Cash workstream annual meeting 2020 

 
During the second Grand Bargain Cash Work Stream Workshop in June 2018, 
meaningfully addressing gender in cash and voucher assistance (CVA) was set as a 
priority action. CARE and UN Women committed to lead a sub-workstream dedicated 
to mainstreaming gender throughout the Cash Workstream. The sub-workstream 
members, composed of NGOS, UN agencies, donors and research institutions, focus on 
policy, practice and research at the intersection of gender and cash and CVA. 
 
The 2020 Grand Bargain meeting revealed that the Cash Workstream continues to be 

one of the most productive and the importance of gender considerations in CVA was 

widely mentioned during the general session.  

For the Cash Workstream Cash and Gender sub-workstream meeting, the members will lead with a fireside chat with a group of members: 

• Tenzin Manell, Senior Technical Advisor, Cash and Livelihoods, Women’s Refugee Commission 

 

• Alina Potts, Research scientist, Global Women’s Institute, George Washington University 

 

• Anna Nicol, Policy Analyst, Bureau of Population, Refugees, and Migration (PRM), U.S. Department of State 

 

• Sandra Uwantege Hart, Pacific Cash & Livelihoods Lead, Oxfam 

 

• Moderated by Holly Welcome Radice, Cash and Markets Technical Advisor, CARE and sub-workstream co-lead 
 
The webinar will end with presenting accomplishments of the past year and critical considerations to inform the direction of the coming year. 
 

When: Jul 21, 2020 07:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada) / 12 PM (BST) 

Register in advance for this meeting: https://careorg.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYlf-uhrDsiHdQRkvpuX3cZdmhnYVz0mvvK 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

https://careorg.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYlf-uhrDsiHdQRkvpuX3cZdmhnYVz0mvvK

